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A RadioLabour Special Report
The African Growth and Opportunity Act 
Fighting for labour rights in the US-African trade agreement
_______________________________________________

This is a RadioLabour Special Report recorded on Tuesday October 18, 2016.

Unions in Africa are working to support a trade agreement with the United States which has produced thousands of jobs in the automobile, textile, footwear and flower industries on the continent. The African Growth and Opportunity Act – known by its acronym AGOA – enhances market access to the US for countries in sub-Sharan African which meet requirements outlining respect for human rights and core labour standards. Not meeting the requirements can result in the country being removed from the Agreement. And this does happen. For example, Swaziland, a monarchy-dictatorship in Southern Africa, was removed in 2015 for not recognizing labour rights. The core labour standards that the AGOA agreement stipulates are defined by the International Labour Organization. The ILO is the UN agency focussed on matters of work in the world. Aeneas Chuma is the ILO’s Assistant Director-General and Regional Director for Africa. He was interviewed by Jocelyn Sambira of UN radio. 
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.
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